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Year 11 PPE results

Dear Parents and Carers,

Firstly, | would like to congratulate your child on their hard work and dedication to the year 11 pre-public
exams. The behaviour and attitude of our year 11 students has been excellent. Mr Tribbick and | would like
to thank students for their efforts.

As staff are now marking the PPEs, students have been asked to allow time for the return of these papers
within lessons. Some subjects may be able to return these sooner than others due to the number of
students taught per subject.

Students will not be able to take these papers home until the PPE results event on the 9 January. If
students wish to use the papers to revise over the Christmas break, they may take photocopies of the
exam questions.

On the 9 January results will be given to students in a format similar to the summer results day.

The timings of the event are as follows:

Lesson 1-4 Students will have a normal teaching day

2.10-2.30 Students will attend their period 5 lesson (reduced time to 20 minutes)

2.30-3.10 Students will attend an assembly with Mr Tribbick in the main hall. PPE grades will be given to
students. Students will then have time to celebrate and discuss with one another.

3.10 Students will be dismissed as per the normal school day.

Yours sincerely

Mr J Nash
Assistant Headteacher
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